
 
 

RIVERSIDE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
WORKSHOP MEETING 
November 15, 2018 

 
 
 
A Workshop Meeting of the Riverside Township Board of Education was held on Thursday, November 15, 
2018 at 6:30 p.m., in the Board Conference Room. 
 
Present were: R. Bienkowski, J. D’Agostino, R. Gonteski, M. Holak, D. Graf, T. McElroy, S. Parker, 

            M. Pinho, D. Potts, R. Ehrich, and J. Lennon 
 
Absent was: J. Mongon    
 
Mr. Holak led the flag salute.   
 
Mrs. Lennon announced that adequate notice of the meeting had been given to the public by notifying 
the Burlington County Times and the Courier Post on January 16, 2018 and posted at the Riverside Town 
Hall. 
 
Ms. Ehrich updated the board on the Township’s use of the school for elections. 
Ms. Ehrich updated the board on Out of District placements. 
Ms. Ehrich discussed the need to hire back an Ambulatory Aide based on student need. 
Ms. Ehrich informed the board that RAA has asked to commence negotiations.  Ms. Ehrich will discuss 
with personnel committee. 
Ms. Ehrich explained the leave of absence request from an hourly aide. 
The board reviewed agenda items. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
On the motion by Mr. Potts, seconded by Dr. Parker, and carried unanimously, the meeting was 
adjourned at 6:59 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Jodi Lennon 
Board Secretary   


